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      June 10, 2021 
 

                                      

PROJECT:   2ND STREET SOUTH 
        JAY TO STATE STREET 
            

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bid was received for the 2ND Street South – Jay to State Street 
project: 
     

FOWLER & HAMMER, INC.  $660,774.14  
A CROSSE, WISCONSIN 

  
 Chippewa Concrete Services, Inc. $705,448.39 
 Chippewa Falls, Wisconsin 
 
 Pember Companies, Inc.   $724,047.70 
 Menomonie, Wisconsin 
 
 Gerke Excavating, Inc.   $910,734.48 
 Tomah, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the bid for the 2nd Street 
South-Jay to State Street project to Fowler & Hammer, Inc. in the amount of $660,774.14, 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn 
        


